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Memo 
To: William Hall, Southwestern Vermont Medical Center (SVMC) 

From: David Adams 

Date: October 4, 2018 

Re: SVMC – Emergency Department Modernization  

This memo confirms that Efficiency Vermont is working closely with Willy Hall and SVMC on the 
development and implementation of the Emergency Department modernization project at their 
Bennington facility. 

As part of the project team, Efficiency Vermont has assigned a designated energy consultant, who 
will provide support services as part of the design process, including: 

 Technical assistance & recommendations on energy efficiency opportunities 

 Cost/benefit analysis of options 

 Collaborate with Architects/Contractors 

 Provide “Objective Expertise” 

 Financial incentives & assistance 

The collaborative goal of these efforts is to achieve the highest levels of efficiency that are 
appropriate for a project of this nature, and in the process, reduce energy costs, strengthen the 
economy, and protect our environment. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 

Thanks, 

 

David C. Adams, BEP 

Manager, Account Management  

Efficiency Vermont 

P: (802) 540-7628 

C: (802) 318-7561 
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